
                                                                                                     
Friday 13th October 

Dear Parents/carers, 

        It’s the time of year when we elect a new PTFA committee. If you would like to join us please 

come along to the AGM on Wednesday 18th October 7pm at the school. There are many roles to 

fill and without volunteers there will be no committee.  

Please send in your nominations and ideas to be considered if you’re unable to make Wednesday. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates: 

Wednesday 18th October: PTFA AGM 7pm 

Friday 20th October: Non Pupil Day  

23rd – 27th October: Half Term  

‘Early bird’ Childcare on site 

Helen Robinson is now running a before school childcare service. Children can go to the school cabin from 

7.45am until 8.35am when she will take them to class.  

For details and prices please call Helen: 07789488080. 
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After school clubs (3.20-4.20pm)  

Mon:  Surf, Football Yr4+,  Music Yr2+ 

Tues: Irish Dancing, Netball Y3/4, Creative,  

Construction  

Wednesday: Netball Y5/6 

Thurs: Soccer skills Rec-Yr3 

Please collect promptly at 4.20pm from after 

school clubs 

On site After School Child Care_Claire’s Kidz 

Mon-Thursday  3.15-5.30pm 
£3.50 per hour including a snack 

Just call to enquire and book your child’s place: 

01271 346529 

Email: newport@claireschildrensnurseries.co.uk 
*Please note that you must book your child in and pay promptly 

for this child care service.  
 

Tempest School Photos 
Tempest photography will be collecting the orders on Monday 16th October. 

Any orders after Monday will need to be sent direct to Tempest. 

Reader of the week… 

Codden - Evie 

Tarka - Izzy  

Barum – Joshua 

Saunton – Olivia B 

Exmoor – Ben S 

Lundy - George 

Growth Mindset Award… 

          Codden - Brodie  

Tarka - Jude  

           Barum – Edward 

           Saunton - James 

           Exmoor - Oliver 

           Lundy – Emily W  

Well 
Done! 

Pre-School News 
This week we have been looking at the story 'The little Red Hen' and have been enjoying acting the story out in 

our puppet show and sequencing events in the story. 

Next week our topic is Diwali and will be learning about this celebration.  

 

Please ensure your child has a waterproof coat and wellies in preschool for the days that they are in. We go 

outside whatever the weather. 

 

Reminder: Non pupil day 20th October. Preschool will be closed. 

 

 

 
 

Please note Friday 20th October is a non pupil day. 
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